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Town of Enfield 

Planning Board Minutes 
 

February 26, 2014 

 

 
Approved March 26, 2014 
 
Present:  Tim Taylor-Chairman, Kurt Gotthardt- Secretary, Paula Rowe- Alternate & Minute 

Taker, John Kluge-Selectmen’s Representative, Scott Osgood-Town Planner 

 

Regrets: Suzanne Laliberte, Dan Kiley, Paul Withrow, David Saladino.   

 

Guests:  Roger Sawyer, General Foreman, Trees, Inc. 

 
 

 

Minutes of February 26, 2014: 

 

 Motion to approve the Minutes of January 8, 2014 came forward from Kurt Gotthardt 

with a second from John Kluge.  Motion carried.   

 

Selectmen’s Report: 

 

John Kluge – Selectmen’s Representative informed the board  that the selectmen are preparing 

for the annual Town Meeting.  Town Reports have been printed and delivered and should be in 

your mailbox within the next day or two. 

 

Public Hearings: 

 

I. New Hampshire Electric Coop has requested permission to cut trees on Boys Camp 

Road, which is a designated Scenic Road in Enfield.  In accordance with RSA 

231:158 a Public Hearing will be held whereby the Enfield Planning Board will 

consider the request for acceptance or rejection.   

 

Planner Osgood noted that the trees have been flagged and he has viewed them and 

compared the plan against the field flagging. No discrepancies were found.  Public notices 

have been in the local paper two times.  Notification to abutters is not needed.  Posting of this 

hearing was posted in three places.   Planner Osgood sees no issues to inform the board on 

this hearing. 

 

Mr. Roger Sawyer, General Foreman for Trees, Inc. was in attendance for presentation.  Trees, 

Inc. was sub contracted by NH Electric Coop to remove the trees noted on the plan on our scenic 

road Boys Camp Road.   

 

Kurt asked about the distance of cutting and was told it is sparse across two miles. 
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John Kluge made a motion to accept this request with a second from Tim Taylor.  Motion 

carried.   

 

Communication: No items discussed 

 

Informational Items:   
 

Ordinance Updates.  Planner Osgood has been working on the items noted in the memo of 11-

13-13.  Master Plan needs substantial work. Requests to the Conservation Commission and other 

Town committee will be made to assist the updating process.   

 

Enfield Outing Club wants to build an additional range – they will need to cut trees.  This is 

Non-commercial – private membership.  They will attend a future meeting to discuss the details. 

 

CDFA Grant request – Food Coop.  Application has been filled out however, Planner Osgood 

has not heard back from them.   

 

March 5, 2014 – Bruce Waters, Realtor will be speaking about commercial and residential real 

estate in the area.  This meeting will be held at the DPW. 

 

Next Meeting: 

 

Regular Planning Board Meeting – Fourth Wednesday - March 26, 2014. 

 

Adjournment: 

 

Kurt Gotthardt made a motion to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. with a second from Kluge.  Motion 

carried.  

 


